
 Public Notice 

 AUTHORIZATION TO DEMOLISH 

 TAKE  NOTICE  that  the  Demolition  Committee  of  the  Côte-des-Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-Grâce 
 borough  will  hold  a  meeting  at  6:30 p.m.  on  Wednesday,  September  7,  2022  at 
 5160 boulevard  Décarie,  ground  floor  ,  Montréal  in  order  to  study  the  application  to  demolish 
 the following immovable: 

 ●  7300, rue Saint-Jacques (  demolition permit application  3002277814) 

 During  this  meeting,  time  will  be  allotted  for  questions  from  res  idents  concerning  this  demolition 
 application and the preliminary program for the utilization of the vacated land. 

 Anyone  wishing  to  oppose  the  demolition  must,  within  ten  days  of  the  publication  of  this  notice 
 or  within  ten  days  of  the  notice  being  posted  on  the  building  in  question,  inform  the  undersigned 
 in writing of his or her objection, and the reasons therefor: 

 ●  by mail, to 5160 boulevard Décarie, Suite 600, Montréal, H3X 2H9, or 
 ●  by email, to  consultation.cdn-ndg@montreal.ca  . 

 If  the  objection  is  submitted  by  mail,  it  must  be  received  at  the  above  address  no  later  than 
 September  6,  2022  to  be  considered  ,  regardless  of  any  delays  in  the  mail.  Any  person 
 submitting  an  objection  must  provide  his  or  her  name  and  address  and  a  telephone  number  or 
 email  address  so  that  he  or  she  can  easily  be  contacted.  The  project  address  must  also  be 
 mentioned. 

 Documentation  related  to  this  application  may  be  consulted  in  the  borough  Demolition 
 Committee  section  of  the  borough  website,  by  clicking  on  Demolition  Committee  CDN-NDG  . 
 For any additional information, please contact us at 514 872-1832. 

 GIVEN at Montréal, this August 24, 2022. 

 Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
 Secrétaire d’arrondissement 
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